
Gloucestershire Neurodiversity Project 2022 Presents: 

Friday 18th
November 2022

Strategies for a
Neurodiverse
Classroom 9:15 - 3:00 pm

The ADHD Foundation, in
partnership with the Barnwood
Trust, are holding a FREE
conference event open to any
education professional working in
a school or college in
Gloucestershire. 

The programme will include
presentations on evidence-based
strategies to support neurodiverse
children and young people in the
classroom, including working memory,
executive functioning challenges and
support for self-regulation. 

Hatherley Manor Hotel and Spa
Down Hatherley Lane
Gloucester, GL2 9QA

01452 730217

Register using the
link below!

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/strate
gies-for-a-neurodiverse-classroom-
tickets-406737100617

rachel.varney@adhdfo
undation.org.uk 0151 541 9020 www.adhdfoundation.

org.uk

@adhdfoundation
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